
HARBOR NOTICE
This harbor will officially close on Thursday

October 31, 2019 at 11:59 pm.
ALL BOATS WITHOUT A LATE LEAVER PERMIT, INCLUDING
COMMERCIAL PERMITTEES, MUST BE OUT OF THE HARBOR

BY THIS TIME OR THEY MAY BE FINED!
  Ensuring your boat is mechanically ready to depart and planning for any weather

conditions are your responsibility and will not be grounds for waiving fines.

Electric service will remain on through the end of the season, but water service may
be turned off after October 15th due to winterization. 

You must also remove ALL personal belongings from your mooring, dock and/or your
dock box.  We are not responsible for ANY items remaining after October 31st.  There
also may be no access to the docks until next season.

So do not wait until the last minute to take your
belongings or take your boat out!!!

  
    

LATE LEAVER PERMITS
Late Leaver Permits will be available for dockage in Burnham Harbor only.  You
may apply for your 2019 Late Leaver Permit online starting October 1st at
www.chicagoharbors.info/lateleaver.  Must be purchased by October 31st.
   

PARKING CARD REMINDER
Please keep your 2019 parking cards (excluding Monroe Harbor). If you do not keep
your card or lose it, there will be a replacement fee and they will not be
available until harbor offices open in May.

Monroe Harbor parking passes must be returned to the Monroe Harbor or
Lakeside Garage office by October 31st or you will be fined.

    

PARKING ACCESS
Parking passes are valid for the harbor season only.  All harbor lots are officially
closed November 1st to April 15th and parking cards will be deactivated for
some lots.  Access to some lots may be provided but is not guaranteed,
particularly for special events.  Please contact your harbor office or the Chicago
Harbors office if you have any questions.

http://www.chicagoharbors.info/lateleaver.

